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Alicante, 04th October 2022 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

On behalf of EFRA, we hope that you and your family keep safe and healthy. It is my pleasure to invite you, your National 
Federation colleagues and Associate Members representing RC Industry to participate at the EFRA AGM 2022. This year, 
finally, will be in person in VAN DER VALK HOTEL BRUSELLS AIRPORT from 4th of November to 6th of November. But also, 
with experience got in last 2 years, we are going to make the meeting by ZOOM, so the AGM will be done in Hybrid format.  

 

It’s a great pleasure to write that we are coming back to a normal AGM format. Although the situation in Europe still has some 
restrictions and special procedures, we can consider 2022 as “normal season”. We understood that the World has changed in 
a lot of aspects, but it’s good news that we are talking again about entries, rules, races (even some dramas) and which points 
need to be improved and to be discussed in 2022 AGM. It seems something non important but considering what happen since 
2022 with COVID, let me tell you that it’s very important for EFRA board members.  

 

A meeting will be held on Friday 4th of November at 15.00 with Associate Members and some guests also in hybrid format  to 
talk about the current situation of races, feedback of RC Industry, thoughts about next RC season and EFRA Development 
Plan. Friday evening at 20.00 CET a welcome buffet will be done for an informal chat with Federations representatives present 
on Brussels.  

 

In addition to the details concerning the AGM you will also find enclosed forms relating to the administration aspects of the 
meeting.  

 

The Treasurer, Mrs Jacqueline Aebi, has prepared a registration procedure in our website. If you have any questions concerning 
the documentation, please do not hesitate to contact her or the secretary by mail. 

 

Together with the rest of the EFRA Committee board I am looking forward to meet you at the coming EFRA virtual AGM.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Javier Garcia 
President   
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